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-----Original Message-----

From: Dan Butler [mailto:dbutler@phxg.com]
Sent: Wednesday, March 21,2007 12:33 PM
To: Patrick Stewart

Subject: RE: Tommy Bahama images

Patrick- Thanks. I was in Westlake Monday and got the
catalog......Thanks for the outstanding positioning and presentation. We
look forward to building a great business together.

Regards,

Dan Butler

Tommy Bahama Footwear
360-908-5108
360-297-5008 fax
dbutler@phxg.com




